
NOTIFICATION of Non-CANDIDACY 

The following incumbent office holders have filed a Notice of Non-Candidacy for 
the Spring Election to be held on Tuesday, April 4, 2023: 

                                 

Alderperson-At-Large: Joseph Levash 

 

This information is being posted per Wis Stat §§ 8.10(2)(am).  

In jurisdictions where nomination papers are required, if an incumbent does not 
file either a notification of non-candidacy by December 23, 2022 or nomination 

papers and a Declaration of Candidacy by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 3, 2023, 
the filing deadline for that office is extended by 72 hours from the original 
deadline for all candidates except the incumbent. Wis Stat. §§ 8.10(2)(a). 

 

 

Notice is given under my hand 

and the Corporate Seal of the 

City of Brillion on this 14th day _____________________________ 

of December 2022. Patricia Schreiber 

                  Clerk-Treasurer 


